Press Release:
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: Monday, March 11th, 2024
From the Office of the Governor

CONTACT:
Governor Damien Key | 8342621527

Secretary of State Nomination

Rockford Hills (City Hall) — Since the resignation of Link Jordans as Secretary of State,
announced in the press release on February 15, 2024, | have been actively searching for
individuals to fill the role of Secretary of State. On March 2, 2024, a second press release was
published regarding the nomination of Michael Andino. The recent votes against Michael
Andino by the Legislative Branch led me to continue my search for someone to productively fill
the role of Secretary of State.

Today | am pleased to announce my nomination of Emery Mckenna for Secretary of State. |
believe that Ms. Mckenna’s availability, skillset, and self-determination will greatly contribute to
the Executive Branch during the remainder of my term as the Governor.

On March 4, 2024, Emery Mckenna contacted me to discuss her concerns about issues
currently affecting the public from her perspective. In addition to these concerns, she came
prepared with an outlined list of questions and ideas for potential solutions to benefit the
citizens of San Andreas.

As | stated before, | have been looking for someone who not only understands the role they will
be accepting but also has a plan that aligns with the current goals established for the Executive
Branch.

In less than 24 hours after our initial meeting, Ms. Mckenna presented me with a letter of
interest that included her research on the role and a well-outlined plan of action, should she be
voted in by the Legislative Branch as Secretary of State.

What’s more is after much discussion with Ms. Mckenna, | discovered that we have the same
mindset and passion for helping the citizens of San Andreas, and | believe that with her work
ethic and passion she’d serve the state well in the position. With the nomination submitted we
now wait for the Legislature’s vote.
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